B05 West Sixth Street
Ottawe, Kansas
Sept. 10, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
Dept. of Phy. EA4.
University of Kansas

Desr Dr. Allen

When you were in Ottawa last sprine vou talked about

some work on Saturdsys. Would 1t be posgible to get anv
more than two hours on Saturdays.if I only worked two hours

on school days.

In your opinion would 1t be advisable to take B 0, %. U,
this fall or do you think that I would get enough exercise

in basketball.

As soon as I get my schedule arranged 1 shall be in to
see when I can best get the work in without conflicting with
my courses. +he time is so short to answer this letter that

I shall be in to see you sometime next Friday.

Sincerely vours

P.S. I think I signed this letter.



